
From: assesswoco@grantcity.net
To: Martin, Anna
Subject: Re: Ameren Transmission of Illinois Gentry County Property Assessment
Date: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 7:49:16 AM
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I just double checked and those are all on the list I sent you.  Address are correct with
what we have in our system.

Tresha Petty
Worth County Assessor
11 West 4th St
Grant City, MO, 64456
660-564-2153

From: Martin, Anna <Anna.Martin@opc.mo.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 4:37 PM
To: 'assesswoco@grantcity.net' <assesswoco@grantcity.net>
Subject: RE: Ameren Transmission of Illinois Gentry County Property Assessment

Good Afternoon, Tresha!

Sorry for getting this to you so late, but there were some people that were on your list,
but not on Ameren’s. There were also some people who had a different address than
what you had, so I wanted to check on that—here are the addresses that I couldn’t find
or were different:

—
—

—
— (we knew this one)

—

I didn’t check the ones they had that you didn’t because I’m trying to make sure they
provided notice, not you, so that felt unnecessary.

Anna Martin
Associate Counsel
Office of Public Counsel
Missouri Department of Commerce & Insurance
573-526-1445
Anna.Martin@opc.mo.gov
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